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Lancashire Walks to School – we had
84 children take part in this event
today! Thank you for supporting us!
We will be sending some photos and
videos to Lancashire County
Council.
Maple Class had a fabulous art
workshop today making clay tiles on
the theme of Ancient Greece.
We had a family group session on
the theme of ‘Hope’ this week. We
haven’t done this for a while so it
was lovely to spend some time with
our groups.
There have been some absolutely
fabulous pieces of homework come
into school this week – keep them
coming!
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Highlights Attendance

The whole school attendance for this
week is 96.3%, with Elm achieving 98%.



Cheer Club
Our Cheer Club are now rehearsing to perform a
routine at Preesall and Knott-End Gala. We are
hoping to buy cheer costumes and pom poms in
school colours and are looking for a sponsor to
help us out. If you know anyone who may be
interested or you would like to make a donation
towards the cost, please get in touch.




Request
Mrs Potter and Mrs Pollard are making a sensory garden in the small
outdoor area outside Oak Class. If anyone is able to donate a small
plant – grasses, herbs or fragrant plants such as lavender, they would
be very grateful.

Sports Day – Tuesday
23rd May
The weather looks good for next week
so sports day will be taking place on
the field at the bottom of Mill Street
from 1:15pm. Parents and other
family members are welcome to
come and join us.
Please can all pupils come to school
in PE kit and trainers. It may also be
wise to apply sun screen before they
come to school and send a cap/hat.
They will have their school water
bottles with them.
We can open the playground for
parking from 1pm.

Walk to School
Today we had a fabulous turn out for our Lancashire
Walks to School event. We walk to school every
Wednesday and Friday from the park and it would
be lovely to have an even bigger group through the
rest of the summer term.
As well as a healthy start to the day, it also helps
alleviate some of the traffic congestion on Park
Lane.

Public Speaking Competition

All pupils in Years 2 – 6 will be taking part in our annual Public Speaking
Competition next half-term. Over the next few weeks, we would like them to
start preparing a presentation on a subject of their choice. The talk should
be 3-5 minutes in length and backed up with a Power Point presentation.

Tips for a good presentation:
· Don’t read from a script – practise talking to an audience
· Use the Power Point for visuals – don’t put the words you are saying on it
· Include interesting facts and detail on your subject
· Think about engaging your audience

If your child would prefer to present their talk to a small group or just to the
teacher, this can be accommodated. Please get in touch with the class
teacher.

Presentations should be ready by Monday 12th June.



Don't forget to send in your out of school successes! Email
head@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk or bursar@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

Some of our local teams got the opportunity to play at both
Bloomfield Road and Highbury Stadium in their cup finals last

weekend. Team Fylde Coast Xavi's Under 8s won the Coulton Cup
at Highbury Stadium, Wyre Junior Blacks won the Hogan Plate

Under 9s Final at Blackpools Bloomfield Road and Wyre Juniors
Under 7s were runners up at Bloomfield Road.

Amazing day for one of our Year 3 pupils; he received Player of the
Match from his coaches for his performance. Not only did he score
a 'worldy' in open play to get his team into the penalty shoot out,

he then bravely volunteered to go in goal for the penalties - scoring
his own  and saving 2 to lift the trophy 🏆 

Well done to one of our
Year 6 pupils who

received a Distinction in
his Drum exam. 

A future rugby
star - this Y2

pupil received
players player
of the year at

Preston
Grasshoppers.

Outstanding
homework!

One of our Year 6 pupils
has qualified for the Pony
Club Zones competition in
Mounted Games with her

Lancaster branch. 



Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 23/5/23 - Sports' Day

Tuesday 23/5/23 - Reception Starters Induction Evening 

Thursday 25/5/23 - School closes for half term

Monday 5/6/23 - INSET (school closed)

Tuesday 6/6/23 - School reopens for pupils

Tuesday 13/6/23 - Class group photographs

Thursday 29/6/23 - Summer Fair - 3:30pm - 5:30pm 
   details to follow

Saturday 8/7/23 - Knott End and Preesall Gala 

Friday 14/7/23 - Whole school party including Leavers Prom - St Oswald's
Church Hall 

Friday 21/7/23 - School closes (1:30pm) No After School Club on this day

Lunches
Please complete the
lunch form for ALL

pupils in school
https://forms.office.
com/r/exTQMJtNLL
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We are entering the Gala
procession ... please

complete the following
form 

 https://forms.office.com/e
/B9835CCnG0

https://forms.office.com/e/B9835CCnG0







